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News release

17th February 2015
Save the Date for BGU’s Wedding Fayre
Bishop Grosseteste University’s first Wedding Fayre of the year will house an eclectic mix of suppliers, giving couples all the inspiration they will need for their big day.

The event, to be held on Sunday 1st March, will feature a host of suppliers who will showcase what Lincoln has to offer in terms of unique wedding planning.
A selection of small, local suppliers will be on hand to provide specialist advice and a more quirky approach to wedding planning. A variety of experts will be available to discuss every aspect of wedding organisation from transport and marquees, to photo booths, décor and flowers.
Bishop Grosseteste University is also a licensed wedding and civil ceremony venue and tours will be given throughout the day of the spaces available for ceremonies. 
The Eliot Room, the location of the Wedding Fayre, is one of the three venues available. The Refectory Restaurant and BGU’s tea room, Curiositea, also provide intimate and quirky wedding locations.
“We’ve got a real variety of suppliers this year, from the conventional to the more unusual which will make this a Wedding Fayre with a difference,” said Roxane Caldwell, Sales Executive at BGVenues, part of the university’s commercial department.

“It’s certain to be a really useful and enjoyable day for anyone looking to tie the knot.”

The Wedding Fayre takes place from 11am until 4pm on Sunday 1st March in the Eliot Room at BGU’s campus on Longdales Road, Lincoln.

The event is free of charge and free parking is also available, or the campus is a short walk up Newport from Bailgate.

For more information or exhibitor enquiries please email weddings@bishopg.ac.uk or call 01522 583656. 

Notes to editors:
· Bishop Grosseteste University was established in January 1862 and celebrated its 150th anniversary in 2012.

· It is an independent higher education institution based in Lincoln which awards its own undergraduate and postgraduate degrees.

· It changed its name from Bishop Grosseteste University College to Bishop Grosseteste University in November 2012.
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